
Oxfordshire Book Awards
• Are you a keen reader and would like to join a book club with focus on the Oxfordshire 

Book Awards? Then this is perfect or you!  

• There will be two groups of a total of 12 students. Year 7 and Year 8 students in one 
group and Year 9 and Year 10 in the other. 

• You will be given novels from the shortlist to read. 

• We will discuss the books  - book club style – and vote for the one we like the best. 

• Meetings will be held once a fortnight in the library.

• This project runs until March which is the time when we have to give the OBA our votes. 

• There is an official ceremony later in the year. 

• Sign up using this Forms by Friday 27th January: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=cAzQDFLfY0yUEbgOGXuc7Mwu-
axytJRMt8Jk0e4vUUhUMjdVN0lYNEJYVENHVVBPQzI2R0FLVUFXSS4u

• For more information: https://www.oxfordshirebookawards.com/

• Ms Johansson – English Department 

• Ms Morton – in the library
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